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To whom it may concern,  

The torture and killing of innocent, sentient beings should be prohibited. We live in a 

world where cruelty to those most vulnerable has been tolerated and we as humans 

need to change course for a more humane world for all.  

Thank you for your compassion in shutting this facility down.  


